
 

Memorandum: VP/ASC/EV/017                                            Date: 25-06-2024 

Notice 

Dear Respected Parents,  

Assalamu Alaikum Wa Rohmatullah. We are glad to inform you that, we are going 

to arrange “Eid Reunion” program on 27th June 2024 in school premises Insha’Allah. 

Students are requested to come in decent outfit by maintaining proper Islamic 

etiquette.  

Regular classes will be postponed on that day. Students are requested to bring the 

following foods for Eid Reunion. Your continuous co-operation is highly 

appreciated. Feel free to ask any questions. Stay safe.     

Menu:  

1) Biriyani  

2) Soft Drinks  

3) Any kind of dessert  

4) Water Bottle  

Please follow the time schedule below: 

Time for general students:   

Class Arrival Departure 

Play  to Eight 09:30 am 12:00 pm 

 

Time for Hifz students:   

Class Arrival Departure 

Class Play  to four   9:30 am 01:00 pm 

Class five to Eight    9:30 am 02:30 pm 

  

 

Regards 

  
Most. Saida Akter 

Principal (Acting)   

Ambassador School and College 

 

  


